
 

Magnolia Room 
The children in Magnolia have 

been reading ‘I Want My Potty” by 

Tony Ross. 

They decorated crowns and dressed 

up as the little princess in the story. 

We adapted a small area of the 

room and used potties and dolls to 

encourage the children to learn 

about using the potty or toilet. 

Everyone enjoyed this activity and 

had great fun. 

www.woodsideprimaryacademy.com 

This week in Acorn class we have 

been reading, 'We're Going on a Bear 

Hunt.' We have some dark caves in 

our room that often have mummy, 

daddy and baby bears hiding in 

them.  

The children have been making 

swishy, swashy grass and bear 

footprints in thick, oozy mud. We are 

looking forward to more bear hunting 

next week! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also been talking about how 

we can be kind to others and the 

children have come up with some 

fantastic thoughts. Please let us know 

if your child has been kind at home so 

we can share it with the class.  

Acorn Class  
Goes on a Bear Hunt 

Positional Language in Cherry 

Acorn Children in their cave! 

Painting  
in Lilac Room 

 

Cherry Children using a toy garage 

In baby room this week, the 

children used their fine motor 

skills and imaginations to 

produce some lovely art work 

on the painting easel. 
Right: Isabella paints her masterpiece! 

This week the Cherry children  

were talking about positional 

language. As the children 

played with the cars, we 

talked about where the cars 

were parked; on top of the 

garage in, next to and behind 

the garage.  
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